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Member of Parliament for Telford
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David Sidaway
The Chief Executive
Telford & Wrekin Council
Addenbrooke House, Ironmasters Way
Telford TF3 4NT
13" November 2020

Dear David

[ wanted to take the opportunity to thank you and all of the Councillors, officers and staff at
Telford & Wrekin Council for their hard work throughout this challenging time.

As the MP for Telford, I have seen first-hand the pressures this unprecedented health crisis has
put on our community and the outstanding role the Council has played in helping to support
those most in need. From food deliveries to those shielding to efficiently distributing
Government grants to our local businesses Telford & Wrekin Council has come together and
gone above and beyond to ensure that people have felt supported. On behalf of my constituents,
I would like to say how grateful I am to you and your excellent team.

You have adapted your working practices effectively to manage the huge amount of additional
demands placed on you, and I know from the additional work load of my own team that this is
a very challenging time for all key workers and frontline staff. Please do pass on my recognition

of this exceptional effort.

If there is anything further I can do to support you and your team at this time as we continue to
work in the best interests of the local community, please do let me know.

With all good wishes.
Yours sincerely

flay M.

Member of Parliament for Telford
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